
 

General Manager’s Meeting Summary 

August 2022 

8/4: Steelhead Creek Annual Clean-up Planning meeting. I met with staff from 
the Regional Water Quality Control Board, City of Sacramento Parks, and 
Reclamation District 1000 to discuss this year’s annual Steelhead Creek clean-
up effort. The outreach will begin in early October with a coordinated clean-up to 
commence shortly thereafter. 

8/4: USACE Erosion O&M meeting. I met with staff from the US Army Corps of 
Engineers, DWR, and SAFCA to discuss the operation and maintenance 
requirements for soon to be constructed bank protection features and on-site 
mitigation along the American River. 

8/11: DWR/SAFCA Erosion O&M meeting. I met with staff from DWR, and 
SAFCA to discuss the operation and maintenance requirements for soon to be 
constructed bank protection features and on-site mitigation along the American 
River. 

8/12: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees meeting. The 
Board met in regular session. The agendized items included a Closed Session 
item for the annual GM Review and a proposal to split the cost of a shared 
boundary survey with the neighborhood association in Campus Commons. 

8/18: CVFPB Permitting and Inspection Site Visit. I met with staff from the 
Central Valley Flood Protection Board Permitting and Inspection Section and 
District consultant Pro Mitra to tour the construction site and describe the 
construction methodology and sequencing. Members of the site visit all liked the 
temporary ramp constructed to allow access to the waterside slope for equipment 
and the ability to retain the ramp was discussed. 

8/24: USACE Erosion O&M meeting. I met with staff from the US Army Corps 
of Engineers, DWR, and SAFCA to discuss the operation and maintenance 
requirements for soon to be constructed bank protection features and on-site 
mitigation along the American River. 

8/30: Arcade Creek Erosion Repairs Site Visit. I met with staff from MBK 
Engineers to provide a tour of the Arcade Creek Erosion Repairs. The permitting 
work to retain the temporary construction ramp was discussed. 
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